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BILL NO.: HB 316 

 

TITLE: Public Safety – 9-1-1 Emergency Telephone System – 9-1-1 

Technician 

 

SPONSOR: Delegate Robin L. Grammer, Jr. 

COMMITTEE: Heath and Government Operations 

SUBJECT: Letter of Information 

DATE: February 21, 2025 

 

 

Chair Pena-Melnyk and members of the Health and Government Operations Committee: 

 

Regarding the inquiry into Baltimore County’s position on House Bill 316, Baltimore 

County does not hold a position on the legislation. As we understand 1-301, there should be no 

meaningful operational or fiscal change to our employees benefits as proposed by this 

legislation.  

In addition, the job specifications for the County's 911 technicians meet the definition 

requirements of a "specialist” as outlined in current law; therefore, we do not believe the 

legislation to be impactful. 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact Amanda Kontz Carr, Senior Legislative Officer for 

the Baltimore County Office of Government Affairs at acarr@baltimorecountymd.gov 
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